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Department of Engineering Professor of Mechanical Engineering
Deputy Vice-Chancellor

Beka Smith
By email

11 October 2016

Dear Beka

Thank you for painting such a marvellous portrait of me. A number of people have commented
about how detailed and true to life it is. | am delighted with it. It has been a real pleasure meeting
you and | wish you continued success in your work. | am quite sure there will be many more
Cambridge commissions following on from the excellent work that you have done for a number of
us within Cambridge University.

Many thanks.

Yours ever

TA

g

Trumpington Street
Cambridge CB2 1PZ

Tel: +44 (0) 1223 332739

Email: apdi@cam.ac.uk
www.eng.cam.ac.uk



